
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Michael Buckingham
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: KQXI/Granite Falls WA licensed operation restored
Date: Wednesday, May 27, 2015 11:06:52 AM


Mr. Bickel,


Good morning.


On April 22, 2015, the FCC granted BSTA-20150420AAH for KQXI/Granite Falls WA
to operate below its licensed ERP following transmitter damage sustained from a
lightning strike.


As requested in the STA, we are notifying the Commission that licensed operation
was restored yesterday, May 26, 2015.


If there are any questions, or if it is preferred that we use a different method or
filing to notify the Commission, please let us know. Thank you.


Michael Buckingham
RadioU
michael@radiou.com
614-839-7137


This e-mail and any attachment contains information that is, or may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws, and is
also confidential and proprietary in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from
retaining, using, copying, distributing, or otherwise disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please reply to the sender that
you have received this communication in error, and then immediately delete it. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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